
Ernst & Young External Annual Audit Plan 2023/24 – Position agreed. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Director of Regional Economic Growth 
regarding Ernst & Young LLP Glasgow City Region Cabinet Joint Committee Annual 
Audit Plan for 2023/24, which 
 
(1) summarised its assessment of the key challenges and the main risk areas 

facing the Glasgow City Region Cabinet Joint Committee; and 
 
(2) detailed the audit work that would be carried out by Ernst & Young LLP to 

address those issues. 
 
After consideration and having heard R Jones, Ernst & Young LLP, the Cabinet 
approved the Glasgow City Region Cabinet Joint Annual Audit Plan for 2023/24, 
together with the audit fee of £10,560. 
 
 


